
La Salle High School  

2021-2022 

La Salle Parent Council (LPC) 

Meeting Minutes 

Saturday, December 10, 2022, 9:30 a.m. 

1. Attendance: Kisha Dosa, Tamara Birck, Julie Etris, Sarah Goldschmidt, Mariellen and Tom 

Rechtin, Gina Reynolds, Vicki Seng 

2. Brunch: Provided by LPC Executives 

3. Mr. Marshall was not able to attend but did discuss things to take back to him for a response. 

One being Trish Miller’s departure and the President Job opening and how this affects incoming 

families’ decisions.  Communicating with parents or the lack there of about the staffing changes. 

4. Fundraising Update: 

 Quaker Steak & Lube- November 23rd – Raised $100.00 

5. Recap: 

Junior Ring Ceremony- 

 Better communication regarding actual attendee numbers needed. Make sure 

to clarify numbers next year. Discussed timing and appearance.  Overall, well 

attended.   

 Maybe look into having a separate mass for the people getting rings. So that 

nothing is taken away from the ceremony for those who are actually getting 

rings.  

 Maybe having an evening mass instead of during the day. 

6. Upcoming Events: 

Cookies for Christmas: 

 December 15th during lunch. Have enough LPC volunteers to pass out cookies. 

 Recommend sending out email blast reminder. 

 Reminder on La Salle Parent Council Facebook page 

Rock Jam: 

 January 14th – 80’s theme from 8-11 p.m. 

 Cost: $10.00 



 LPC Rock Jam Committee will be meeting December 13th to discuss and finalize 

details. 

 Online register link will be going out starting next week to purchase tickets. 

Euchre Tournament: 

 February 5th

 Sign-Up genius will go out after Christmas break 

 Ask PALs to donate water and pop 

Camelot Auction: 

 La Salle Parent will be donating a basket. Amy Dabbelt will be donating Norwex basket. ($300 

value) 

Senior Picnic: 

 Vicki Seng will get binder.  Will meet in January. 

Kisha Dosa- Thank you to LPC Members for all they have done this year and their continual support. 

Looking forward to working with them in 2023.  

Meeting Adjourned at 11:15 a.m. 


